
Physical & Mailing Address 
535 Tucker St., Dyersburg, TN 38024-3873 
 

Parish Staff 
Rev. Robert J. Stellini, Pastor  901-336-4626 
   Email:  rjstellini@cableone.net 
Rev. Mr. William Winston (Deacon Bill) 
Pete Hinkel, Office Manager 
Cathi Cychol Shea, Administrative Assistant 
Sarah Jean, Music Director 
Therese Cohen, Nursery 
Richard Spence, Maintenance 
 

Parish Office Hours 
M/W/TH                8.00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
Friday                       8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Parish Office Phone 
(731) 287-8000                  
 

Email Address    hachurch@cableone.net 
 

Director of Religious Education (PRE)    
Carrie Beld            cell phone: 731-882-9151 
Email:  nanacbeld@yahoo.com 
Office Hours: Sunday 8:45a.m.--10:45 a.m. 
 

Youth Group Minister 
Sarah Alley 
 

Pastoral Council 
Rev. Robert Stellini, Rev. Mr. Bill Winston, 
Pete Hinkel, Sarah Jean, Terry Piskorski, 
Moe Sims, Carrie Beld, and Sarah Alley.  
Members:  (15/18) Beth Bell, Gertrude 
Cayabas; (16/19) David Cohen, Lara 
Freidhof, Ed Sumara; (17/20) Judy 
Boehmler, Joseph McGowan 
 

Welcome & Registration 
We welcome any visitors, including those 
who may not be of our Catholic faith.  We 
pray that our celebration of the sacred 
liturgy today was a meaningful one for you. 
 

If you are a new member in the parish, 
complete a census form and return it to the 
church  office.    Census forms can be found  
in the foyer.  To date we have 243 families 
and 673 members. 
 

Mission Statement 
Holy Angels is a Catholic community of 
faith joining past, present, and future 
members on a journey with Christ to the 
Father. Through worship, stewardship, 
evangelization, and works of charity, we 
strive to more perfectly image God, who is 
love. 
 

Online Giving is now available.  Simply 
click on the online giving button under 
Quick Links on our website homepage. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year End Financial Statements 
Year end financial statements showing 
financial contributions to Holy Angels will 
only be prepared for those parishioners who 
request them.  Please call or email the parish 
office and put your name on the list if you 
want to receive one. 
 

Funerals 
When planning a funeral for a loved one, 
please call the pastor before making any 
arrangements with the funeral home 
regarding the date and time of visitation, the 
funeral Mass or service at the funeral home. 
 

Hospitality Committee 
Holy Angels will provide a luncheon after a 
funeral Mass if the family of the deceased 
requests one.  The Hospitality Committee 
consists of several women from the parish 
who volunteer to host the luncheons.  
Someone from the committee will be calling 
on you for food and help when the need 
arises.   
 

Church Bulletin by Mail 
If you know of a Holy Angels parishioner 
who is homebound and would like to 
receive the church bulletin by mail, please 
contact Cathi Shea in the parish office. 
 

Nursery 
The nursery is located in the classroom next 
to the kitchen in the parish hall. The nursery 
is open to children birth to 4 years. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To Notify the Parish of a Seriously Ill 
Family Member 

If a family member has been admitted to the 
hospital or is ill at home and wants it to be 
announced at the Masses so our parish 
community can pray for their intentions, 
please contact the parish office and let us 
know.  We will only do this with the 
permission of the sick person or a member 
of his/her family. 
 

Sacraments 
Eucharist - Sat Vigil: 5:00 p.m.; Sun: 8:00 
a.m. & 10:45 a.m.; Daily Mass: M, W, Th, F 
at 12 noon;  First Saturday ONLY is at 8:00 
a.m.; (Holydays - See special announcement 
in bulletin) 
 

Penance - Sat: 4:30-4:45 p.m.; Sun: 7:30-
7:45 a.m. & 10:15-10:30 a.m.  (and by appt.) 
 

Baptism - A preparation class is required of 
the parents requesting Baptism for their first 
child.  Parents and godparents are 
encouraged to attend the class before the 
baby’s birth.  (Scheduled as needed.) 
 

Confirmation - Confirmation is celebrated 
in the spring with students who are at least 
in the 8th grade and have completed the 
requirements for the preparation process in 
our PRE program. 
 

Matrimony - Couples planning to marry 
should contact the Pastor at least 5 months 
prior to the proposed date so all parish and 
diocesan requirements may be completed. 
 

Holy Orders - If you feel called to a 
vocation in the priesthood or religious life, 
please contact the pastor. 
 

Anointing of the Sick - If you wish to 
receive this sacrament, contact the pastor.  
If there is an emergency situation, an 
immediate family member should contact 
the pastor. 
 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline 
Announcements for the bulletin must be 
received in writing by 12 noon on Monday 
to be printed in the following Sunday’s 
bulletin. 
 

Protecting God’s Children 
The Diocese of Memphis, encourages all 
victims, or parents of minors who are 
victims, of sexual abuse by a priest, deacon 
or diocesan employee or agent, to report 
such abuse by phoning any of the following 
numbers: Tennessee Child Abuse Hotline 
(1-877-237-0004) or Victim Assistance 
Coordinator (901-652-4066. All reports will 
be treated in a confidential manner. The 
Diocese of Memphis offers a program of 
psychological and spiritual assistance to 
abused victims in need.                (2/15/2017) 
 
 

HOLY ANGELS CATHOLIC CHURCH  
Rev. Robert J. Stellini, Pastor 

 

MAY — Month of Our Lady 
May 20, 2018 — Pentecost Sunday (B) 7th Week of Ordinary Time    

“Lord, send out your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth.” –Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34 

NEW Church Website:  www.holyangelscc.com 
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Collection Report for 
5/13/18 

  

Reg. Coll.: $3,242.00 

Online donations: $840.00 

Votive Candles: $52.00 

Mother's Day: $5.00 

Father’s Day $120.00 

Ascension of the Lord $535.00 

Prison Ministry $21.00 

Catholic Comm. Camp. $109.00 

Total Reg. Coll.: $4,924.00 

Reg. Disbursements: $2,280.02 

B/M Collection: $95.00 
 

Attendance (225 families)    
5/13   36-81-90 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   207            
 

PRE attendance for 5/13/18   
Present: NO PRE – Mother’s Day 
Excused:  5 Absent:  5 
REMEMBER that you must call/email  
excuse into Pete Hinkel in Parish Office 
 

2nd Collections for May   
5/1    Building Maintenance 
5/13  Catholic Communications Campaign  
          Ascension Envelope (Thurs 5-10-18) 
 

Special May Collection   
Father’s Day Remembrance Envelope 
 

Anniversaries May 20th – 26th               
5/21   Rick & Nancy McCoy,  
           Roger & Carri Stegeman 
5/24   Terry & Jackie Byrd 
5/26   Bill & Judy Boehmler 
 

Birthdays May 20th – 26th       
5/20   Pat Eudaley 
5/21   Anna Maddox 
5/22   Michelle Piskorski 
5/24   Taylor Dunn, Zaria Garcia 
5/25   Tania Vazquez Gonzalez   
5/26   Spencer Franckowiak, Greg Lowry, 
           Kevin Yochum 
 

Alb Care Volunteers   
May – Janette Pepito 
June – Cathy Bona 
 

Altar Linen Care Volunteers   
May – Linda Epley 
June -- Carri Stegeman 
 

Votive Candles  Small, 10-hour votive 
candles are 50¢ and large, 6-day candles are 
$3.  Payment envelopes are available at the 
candles alcove.  Drop envelope in the 
collection basket.  Candle money must be in 
a candle envelope to be properly posted to 
the candle fund. 
 

Vocations — Pentecost Sunday  “When 
the Spirit of truth comes, He will guide you 
into all the truth.”  Will you let the Holy 
Spirit lead you to your true vocation in the 
Risen Lord…perhaps as a priest or 
consecrated religious?  Visit the website 
www.memphisvocations.com or call Fr. 
Patrick at 901-373-1243. 
 

MINISTERS SCHEDULE for NEXT WEEK (submitted by Steve Stanionis) 

May 27, 2018   5:00 PM 8:00 AM 10:45 AM 

Greeters   Dee Davis Rylee Rud Katie Pugh 

    Lara Freidhof   Carol Thompson 

Lector   Denise Hinkel Jamie McGowan Beth Dunn 

Extraordinary  1   Christi Boone Dot Alley 

Ministers       2 Peter Hinkel Chris West Barry Frazier 

of Holy 3 Ashley Piskorski Terry Stanionis Marge Pinkowski 

Communion 4       

Servers             1   Jake Ebelhar Reed Bona 

 
2   Kate Ebelhar Leo Bona 

  3   Ryan Hilliard   

Ushers               1 Bill Davis Joseph McGowan Enrique Rodriguez 

  2 Michelle Piskorski Moe Sims Ken Dunn 

Honor Fam   Boehmler Family Ghett Cayabas Schwarz Family 

Sacristan   S Hurst/T Byrd Moe Sims Kelly Unland 

Min of Sick       Michelle Piskorski 

Remember it is your responsibility to get a replacement if you are unable to serve. 
PLEASE contact Steve Stanionis at dadionis@cableone.net OR (731) 693-6254 at 
least two weeks before the end of the current schedule if you will not be available 
on next schedule.  
  

MASS SCHEDULE for THIS WEEK 

   Week of May 20th – 26th  
Sanctuary Candle – Memory of Richard Johnson by Barbara  
     Johnson 
Flowers – Red Flowers for Pentecost Sunday 

5/20 Su  
8:00 am 
10:45 

Pentecost Sunday 
People of Holy Angels 
Memory of Eileen Jackson by the Pinkowski Family 

5/21 M Noon Memory of Marvin B. Schultz, Jr. 

5/23 W Noon Memory of Mary Harrell by Joan Fisher 

5/24 Th Noon Memory of Bill & Beth Haynes by Charles & Sandra Haynes 

5/25 F Noon Memory of Don Fisher by Joan Fisher 

5/26 Sa 5:00 pm Memory of Doreen Melton by her children (1 yr. anniv †) 
 

MEETINGS & SCHEDULED EVENTS   

5/14 M 6:00-7:00 pm Youth Building Meeting in the Parish hall 

6/1 F 12 noon First Friday Mass/Devotion 

6/2 Sa 8:00 am First Saturday Mass/Devotion 

6/7 Th 7:00 pm  Knights of Columbus Meeting in the Parish Hall 
     Grand Knight is Terry Piskorski 731-285-6638 

6/14 Th 6:00-7:00 pm Exposition & Benediction 
 

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal  Thanks to all our parishioners who have made their gift 
to the 2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.    As of April 23rd, we have collected $5310, which 
is 30.34.2% of our goal of $17,500.  Parish participation is 17.78%.    If you have not yet 
made a pledge, please complete the pledge card you received in the mail.  If you cannot 
make a financial gift, you can still participate by marking the box “I pledge my prayers for 
the Church” located at the bottom of the commitment card.  We would like to reach 

100% participation! 
 

Parents of Graduating Seniors  Each year, we like to recognize the graduating seniors 
in the parish.  If you have a student graduating, please email us their name, institution 
from which he/she is graduating and his/her future plans.  We will announce the Holy 
Angels graduating seniors and their future plans in the June 3rd bulletin. 
 

Check out the new parish website:       www.holyangelscc.com    

 
 
 

http://www.memphisvocations.com/
mailto:dadionis@cableone.net
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2018-2019 PRE Registration Information 
1.  The Discount Deadline for the 2018-2019 PRE 
Registration is 3:00 pm on July 5, 2018.  Tuition on or before July 5, 
2018 is $25 for the first child, and $5 for each remaining child in the 
family.  Tuition after July 5, 2018 is $30 for the first child, and $10 for 
each remaining child in the family. 
2.  2018-2019 PRE Registration Deadline is 3:00 pm on July 25, 2018.  
The only registrations that will be accepted after this deadline will be for 
newly registered families moving into the area. 
3.  Classes begin on Sunday, August 12, 2018.  *Note: All PRE classes 
are held on Sunday morning.   
4.  2018-2019 PRE Registration Packets can be found on the shelves in 
the foyer under the bulletin board and on the website.  A completed 
PRE registration form, a Medical Release Form and a Media 
Permission Form are required EACH year for EACH student 
registering for PRE.  All three forms are included in the registration 
packet. **Note: If your child has received a sacrament (Baptism, 
1st Penance, 1st Communion, Confirmation) or has made a 
Profession of Faith in a Catholic Church other than Holy Angels, 
please attach a copy of the sacramental certificate to the 
registration packet. 
5.  1st Penance/1st Communion Registration Packets will be handed out 
and discussed with the students and their parents at the 
MANDATORY Parent/Student Meeting on Sunday, August 19, 2018 
at 9:30 a.m. in the parish hall 
6.  Confirmation Registration Packets and Service hour information will 
be handed out and discussed with the 7th and 8th grades students and 
their parents at the MANDATORY Parent/Student Meeting on 
Sunday, August 26, 2018.  The meetings will be held in the 7th & 8th 
grade classrooms. 
7.  Also, keep in mind the diocesan requirement that students 
registering for a sacrament (1st Penance, 1st Communion, Confirmation) 
must have attended PRE here or somewhere else the prior year in order 
to register for the sacrament.  These students must also provide a copy 
of the certificate for all sacraments already received. 
8.  Service Scholarship applications can be found on the PRE bulletin 
board in the PRE hall at the canopy entrance and on the website. 
9.  All PRE registrations packets and sacramental class 
registration packets are to be turned in to Mr. Pete Hinkel in the 
parish office.  For your convenience, registration packets/tuition can 
be dropped off at the parish office, mailed to the parish office or 
dropped in either of the secure drop boxes provided. (1. On the wall 
next to the mailbox outside, or 2. On the wall next to Pete Hinkel’s 
office.) 

 

Ministry to the Sick  Eucharistic ministers bring the comfort of 
Christ in the form of the Eucharist to those who cannot come to 
church; they bring the Church to people.  In this way the sick 
and homebound are united to the Body of Christ present in our 
community.  If you know of any parishioner who would like a 
visit by one of our Ministers to the Sick, please contact Cathi 
Shea in the Parish Office.   

 
Bible Study meets on Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m. in the 5th-6th 
grade classroom.  The current study is “The End: A Study of the 
Book of Revelations” by Scott Hahn.  If you are interested in 
joining us or would like more info, contact Judy Boehmler at 
731-589-6773 or boehmler@cableone.net. NOTE:  When the 
schools are on break there is NO bible study.                       
                                             --Judy Boehmler, Bible Study Coordinator 
 

LifeChoices is looking and needing volunteers.  If you are 
interested, please contact Judy Boehmler at 731-589-6773 for 
more information. 

 
 

 

Father’s Day  Envelopes   Remember  to  submit your Father’s               
Day Envelope anytime during the month of May so it will be on 
the altar for Father’s Day, Sunday, June 17th.  In addition to our 
fathers, other men – grandfathers, godfathers, uncles, husbands, 
brothers, sons, teachers, or friends – may have played an 
important role in our lives.  Submitting their names is a perfect 
way to show your gratitude to them.  Your father and all of the 
other men you submit, both living and deceased, will benefit 
from your prayers and the Masses.  Your envelopes will remain 
on the altar the entire month of June.  
 

May 20th – Pentecost  As we celebrate Pentecost,  it  is  
important to remember the ongoing role of the Holy Spirit.  It is 
the Spirit that inspired the authors of the Bible, it is the Spirit  
that guides those called on to interpret the Scriptures, and it is 
the Spirit that enables each of us to hear what God has to say. 
 

May 20th — THE LAST PRE CLASS for the 2017-2018 
school year will be Sunday, May 20th.  Please make sure you get 
your child/children registered for the 2018-2019 school year 
before the deadlines. 
 

May 20th — Bethlehem Wood Carving  will be visiting our 
parish May 19/20.  They will be set up in the Parish Hall before 
and after all three Masses.  For centuries, the Christians of 
Bethlehem have earned a living by carving religious art from the 
native olive wood.   Fewer pilgrims are journeying to the holy 
land today, making it difficult for Christian artisans to support 
their families.  Since the start of its mission, Bethlehem Wood 
Carving has helped hundreds of struggling families.  They make 
it possible for the Catholic Christians to maintain their livelihood 
and their ancestral homes in the land of Christ.  Your purchase 
will make a difference in the lives of many Christians.  They 
gladly accept all major credit cards.   
 

 
 
 
 
May 28th — Memorial Day   The Parish Office will be closed 
on Monday, May 28th in observance of Memorial Day.  Daily 
Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 

mailto:boehmler@cableone.net
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Pentecost (B) 7th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time     May 19/20, 2018                                                                   

MAY – Month of Our Lady 
 

The Greek word for Pentecost (Pentekostē) means “fiftieth,” and 
in early Christianity it referred to the entire Fifty Days of Easter.  
The roots of Pentecost can be found in the Jewish festival of 
Weeks (Shavu’ot), the Fifty-day celebration following Passover 
(Ex 23:16).  It was a harvest festival in which the first fruits of 
the harvest were offered to God in gratitude.  It eventually 
became associated with the giving of the Torah on Mount Sinai.  
Early Christians reinterpreted the Jewish festival as a 
commemoration of the coming of the Holy Spirit, since Acts 
records that the Holy Spirit came to the disciples when the 
festival of Pentecost was fulfilled (see Acts 2:1-11).  The 
celebration of Pentecost may begin on Saturday afternoon or 
evening with the Vigil.  By the end of the fourth century in the 
West, Pentecost became a time for the initiation of those not 
baptized at Easter.  Thus, a night vigil was added like the Easter 
Vigil for this purpose. 
 

FIRST READING  (Acts 2:1-11)  Pentecost was one of the 
three pilgrimage feasts of the Jews, when all who were able came 
to the Temple in Jerusalem; thus, the presence of so many 
foreigners in Jerusalem that day.  All the disciples were gathered 
in one place.  Acts 1:13-14 identifies these disciples as the 
Eleven, Mary, the mother of Jesus, the women who journeyed 
with Jesus from Galilee to Jerusalem and his relatives.  The 
cosmic sign of the strong driving wind attracted the crowd. (In 
Greed, the language in which Acts was originally written, the 
same word is used for both “wind” and “spirit.”)  Note also the 
sign of “fire.”  The fruit of the Spirit’s presence and work is the 
disciples’ ability to proclaim the Gospel in various tongues and 
be understood by those who heard them.     
 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM  (Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34)  As at 
the Vigil Mass, Psalm 104 is used, with the same antiphon.  
There is some variation in the stanzas.  Today’s addition in the 
last stanza voices the desire that both God’s glory and God’s joy 
in his creation endure.  The psalmist is intent on being pleasing 
to the Lord and finding joy in him.  A beautiful theme for each 
of our lives! 
 

SECOND READING  (1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13)  The contrast 
between the Spirit and the flesh—and their respective fruits—is 
emphasized in today’s reading.  The flesh represents anything 
that is opposed to God; the Spirit, that which is enlivened by 
God’s power and presence.  Paul’s command to live by the Spirit 
points to the choice we have in the matter.  Which fruits are 
more evident in our lives? 
 

GOSPEL  (John 20:19-23)  The setting of today’s text is Jesus’ 
last discourse to his disciples, at table with them the night before 
he died.  Jesus promises to send the Spirit, an Advocate on their 
behalf and the Spirit of truth.  Note the intimate workings 
between the Father, the Son, and the Spirit and how the disciples 
are drawn into this by the power of the Spirit at work in their 
lives.  On their part, the disciples must receive what the Spirit 
declares to them and testify on Jesus’ behalf. 
 

REFLECTION  Infused into every part of life to be made 
manifest in our daily lives, Jesus gives us each a great protector.  
Because of this we are powerful beings in Christ.  Harness this 
beautiful power and accept your ability to truly make a difference 
in bold and beautiful ways.  Consider downloading from World 
Library Publications, John Angotti’s songs:  “I Send you Out” or 
“Come, Holy Spirit” for both are true representation to feed 

your soul about the message necessary to live as an empowered 
member of the Body of Christ.  You are blessed to serve.  Serve 
someone in Christ’s name this week. 
 

FINAL NOTES ABOUT THE END OF EASTER TIME  After the last 
liturgy on Pentecost Sunday, with the return to Ordinary Time, 
the Paschal candle is extinguished.  The candle now returns to its 
regular location in the baptistery and it is to reside there “with 
due honor” for its use at the celebration of Baptism.   
 
Readings:  Pentecost Sunday / 7th Week of Ordinary Time 

Su 5/20 Acts 2:1-11 • Psalm 104:1, 24, 29-31, 34 • 1 Cor 
12:3-7, 12-13 • John 20:19-23 

M 5/21 James 3:13-18 • Ps 19:8-10, 15 • Mark 9:14-29 

Tu 5/22 James 4:1-10 • Ps 55:7-11, 23 • Mark 9:30-37 

W 5/23 James 4:13-17 • Ps  49:2-3, 6-11 • Mark 9:38-40 

Th 5/24 James 5:1-6 • Ps 49:14-20 • Mark 9:41-50 

F 5/25 James 5:9-12 • Ps 103:1-4, 8-9, 11-12 • Mark 10:1-12 

Sa 5/26 James 5:13-20 • Ps 141:1-3, 8 • Mark 10:13-16 

 

Please Refrain from Casual 
Conversation 

in the Sanctuary 

Out of reverence to our Lord 
and respect to those 

praying and preparing for Mass, 
 we ask that you refrain from casual 

conversation inside 
the sanctuary. 

 

The proper place for casual conversation 
with family and friends would be in the 
foyer, narthex/vestibule or parish hall. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 


